
Increase In Fees

We regret to inform you that Plaza Medical will be making a small increase in our consultation
fees. This decision comes in response to rising costs and the upcoming increases in Medicare
patient rebates.

Effective from 1st July 2024, our new consultation fees will be: 

· Standard Consultation: $95 (With a rebate of ~$42.88) 
· Long Consultation:   $160 (With a rebate of ~$82.90)
· Extended Consultation:  $185 (With a rebate of ~$122.10) 
· Antenatal Visit with GP:  $95  (With a rebate of ~$53.70) 

In addition to these changes, other fees within our practice will also increase, including those for
midwife consultations and women's and men's health consultations. 
If you would like more information about the new fees, please contact our practice to discuss
further. 

We understand that this change may be challenging for some of our patients. However, this
increase is essential to ensure that we can continue providing high-quality care and service to
our community. 

Our commitment to your health and satisfaction remains our top priority.
We appreciate your understanding and continued trust in our services. 

If you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please do not hesitate to contact
us. We are here to support you and provide assistance as needed. 

Thank you, 
Plaza Medical Team 


